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Comments: Attention Ms. Jackson,

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the past several

years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to

permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the alternatives

outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local

environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the public has had enough time and

resources during the public comment period.

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and still

provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. The U.S. Forest Service has

provided Idahoans with meaningful tools to easily review the document and ample time to comment. I highly

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project following alternative two.


